
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-099 11th March 2022 
 

 

I write regarding a Freedom of Information request about the 
suspension of breast cancer screening services during COVID-19 and 

would be grateful if you could provide me with the following 
information: 

  
1. How many women were eligible for population breast cancer 

screening services (i.e. between the ages of 50 and 71) between 
March 2020 and June 2021? 

2. How many women had their breast cancer screening delayed 
between March 2020 and June 2021? 

3. Will you provide a breakdown of delays by month of breast cancer 
screening services between March 2020 and June 2021? 

4. How many breast cancer screening services suspended invitations 
for population screening in your local health board area during this 

time and when did they resume invitations? 

 
The Health Board does not run this service it is run by Public Health Wales 

(PHW), therefore we would recommend that you contact PHW via the following 
link: Freedom of information - Public Health Wales. 

 

https://phw.nhs.wales/use-of-site/contact-us/freedom-of-information/

